
 
 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 
77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 

CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 
 

                     REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF: 

 
                     LR-16 J 
 
October 6, 2020 
 
Via E-mail  
 
Mike Slenska 
Three Rivers Management for  
Beazer East, Inc. 
600 River Avenue, Suite 200 
Pittsburgh, PA  15212 
 
Re: Approval Final Sediment Monitored Natural Recovery Work Plan,  
dated September 29, 2020, Former Koppers Wood-Treating Site Carbondale, Illinois 
USEPA ID NO. ILD 000 819 946, USEPA Docket Number V-W-90-R-13 
 
Dear Mr. Slenska: 
 
Thank you for working with EPA to develop the Final Sediment Monitored Natural 
Recovery Work Plan, dated September 29, 2020.  EPA approves the document.  EPA 
had approved with comments Beazer’s June 2, 2020 proposed revisions to the draft 
Sediment Monitored Natural Recovery Work Plan, and we have been working out the 
final language via email.  Please inform EPA when the next sampling event is 
scheduled, preferably in 2020.   
 
Please call me at 312-886-3020 if you have any questions about this letter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Carolyn Bury 
Project Manager 
 
ecc: Dave Bessingpas, Arcadis  
 Tom Williams, ORC, EPA  
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